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Our Ref: MGLA031121-7034 

 
1 December 2021 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 03 November 2021. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You asked us to provide the following information: 
 

The average waiting time for people housed through the Housing Moves scheme. 
The average waiting time for people housed through the Seaside & Country Homes 
scheme 
 

You subsequently confirmed that you would like this information from 2018.  
 
The following information is for applicants housed through the schemes between 1 January 
2018 and 19 November 2021. 
 
For Housing Moves the average waiting time was 17.25 months. 
 
Please note the following; 
 
Waiting times relate to the period between the application submission date and the bid closing 
date of the property, as we do not record the tenancy start date. 
 
For Seaside & Country Homes the average waiting time was 20 months. 
 
Please note the following: 
 
Waiting times relate to the period between the application submission date and the tenancy 
start date. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact the GLA, quoting the 
reference noted above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Information Governance Officer 



 
 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: Freedom of information | 
London City Hall 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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